KIANGSU-CHEKIANG COLLEGE (SHATIN)

Ref. No.: 26 (F.6) February 20, 2017

Dear Parents

HKDSE Intensive Courses during the Study Leave

The 2017 Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education Examination (HKDSE) will soon commence. In order to assist students to be well equipped, utilize their time wisely for revision as well as master the Senior Secondary curricula and examination tactics, intensive courses on individual subjects will be conducted from February 27 to March 17, 2017 (please refer to the timetable attached). These will include mock examinations and discussion sessions, tutorials, oral practices, question-and-answer sessions on the common problems encountered when taking the public examination and their handling methods, etc. Subject teachers will, according to their own discretions, arrange the whole class, small groups or individual students to attend the courses in a bid to offer effective and appropriate guidance.

Please assure that your child will make the best use of the time for revision and encourage your child to attend the aforesaid courses. Please complete and return the attached reply slip to the Class-teacher via your child on or before Wednesday, February 23, 2017. Should there be any enquiries, you are welcomed to contact the School at 26972179.

Yours faithfully WONG CHONG YEE Principal Reply Slip To: The Principal Kiangsu-Chekiang College (Shatin) Dear Sir I acknowledge receipt of your notice regarding the HKDSE Intensive Courses to be held from February 27 to March 17, 2017. ☐ My child will attend all the courses. ☐ My child will attend the courses with the exception of the following sessions Date Time Subject ☐ My child would not attend the courses but I will assure that he/she will get well prepared for the HKDSE. Name of student: Class: Signature of parent:

Name of parent:

Date:

^{*} Please tick (✓) the appropriate box provided